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HARTFORD, CT, March 25, 2022: Pullman & Comley is pleased to announce that Andrés Jiménez-Franck, an
attorney in the firm’s Labor and Employment Law practice, has been selected to participate in the 2022
National Employment Law Council (NELC) Academy, which fosters the leadership potential of minority
attorneys through skills training and mentorship. He is one of only 30 participants selected nationwide.

The purpose of the NELC Academy is to “provide advanced skills training, expose participants to the NELC’s
national network of experienced minority labor and employment attorneys, encourage mentoring
relationships, promote the NELC to attorneys who will soon be eligible for membership, and to create a
pipeline for future NELC leaders.”

AlL NELC Academy Fellows will have direct interaction with in-house labor and employment lawyers from
major corporations and leading minority labor and employment defense lawyers from across the country and
will be partnered with an experienced attorney mentor.

Founded in 1995, NELC strives to be the premiere organization for all experienced management-side labor
and management-side employment law attorneys and human resources leaders of color.
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